
 

 

 

 

 

 

30 April 2024 

General ministerial scrutiny 

Dear Lesley  

I’d like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your recent appointment as the Cabinet 

Secretary for Culture and Social Justice.  

You will be aware, of course, of the number of challenges that exist in your new portfolio: - many of 

these are of great interest  to the Committee, and we would welcome the opportunity to explore 

these in a general scrutiny session with you during this summer term.  The issues which are perhaps 

of most urgent interest to us include  the delivery of the long-awaited Culture Strategy; protecting the 

national collections; adequate funding of sport in disadvantaged areas; and future broadcasting and 

media policy. I will ask our officials to liaise with Welsh Government officials to identify a suitable time 

for the Committee to meet you.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you well in your new role, and we look forward to working 

with you.  

I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Equality and Social Justice Committee for their information. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations 
Committee 

Lesley Griffiths MS  

Cabinet Secretary for Culture and Social Justice  

Welsh Government 



 

 

Delyth Jewell MS  

Committee Chair 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


